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WILSON RADIO COMPANY 

WILSON, N. C. 

January 15, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Llbuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your 
interesting report of reception of WVOT on 
January 7th. The report conforms with our 
program log; please consider this letter your 
verification from WVOT. 

Thanks again and good DX'ing. 

Very truly y /J 
/QJ 

/ w /) 

N. V. Pieler 
Chief Engineer. 
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